
                                     

‘Learning is Fun…Together as One’ 
Dear Parents,

The St Peter’s PS Parent Support Group would like to pass on a very big thank you for 
your incredible support last term which has helped us raise a great deal of money for 
our school. With your help the ‘Break the Rules Day’ and with our very successful 
Christmas Raffle, we have managed to raise an amazing £4,400 for school funds. 


We also hope that our P3 - P7 pupils enjoyed and benefitted from the ‘Science2Life’ 
workshops with the fantastic Scientific Sue. ‘Science2Life’ aims to provide both a fun and 
educational opportunity to share STEAM activities with children in a fun and engaging 
way. STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Art and Mathematics) uses art, drama and 
design to bring STEM subjects to life and make them real and relevant to the world we 
live in. We would like to thank Aidan Murray at APM UK for sponsoring these workshops.  


This term we are very excited to announce that we will be hosting a BIG NIGHT OUT at 
the Armagh City Hotel. ‘Our Big Night Out!’ fundraiser will take place on Friday 25th 
March. Doors open at 7:15pm with the show beginning at 8:00pm. This is an over 18 
event. 


The show will offer an evening of fantastic entertainment, dancing, light refreshments, an 
Auction and the opportunity for amazing prizes to be won.  


‘Our Big Night Out!’ will be hosted by Adrian Knight with a performance from Fiddler 
Adams and music by Snakebite until late. Light refreshments of Chicken Goujon and 
Chip cones with Tea and Coffee will also be served as part of the ticket price. 


You will also have the opportunity to win some amazing prizes or bid on some fantastic

items at our Auction, including premium level Garth Brooks tickets, an overnight stay at 
a hotel, a luxury spa day at Le Jardin Luxury Spa, Afternoon Tea for 2 at the Grand 
Central Hotel and our very own Battle of the Jerseys! 


Tickets will go on sale after half term and will be priced at £20 each or 6 tickets for 
£100. They can be purchased at:

St Peter’s Primary School, Collegeland.            Autobits Motorstore, Armagh.              

        Or please contact one of the following PSG committee members: 

Aine Murray  07855464430.                        Mairead McDonagh 07860506399.  

Kristin Duggan 07967201418.                       Shauna Richards 07743695633.


This is a community event and as such all are welcome to attend. We look forward to 
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seeing new and familiar faces from all across the community. So please get together with 
a group of friends or family members, come along, enjoy a great night out and take 
advantage of our 6 tickets for £100 deal. 


The success of our Fundraiser depends on ticket sales but also contributions from 
sponsors who generously donate various prizes, sponsor acts or volunteer their time. For 
this event we have again been overwhelmed by the generosity of individuals and 
organisations who have contributed so far. They include:


• Estelle & Nigel Rafferty - NR Trucks.            

• Aine & Aidan Murray - APM UK LTD. 

• Marty & Mairead McDonagh - Autobits Motorstore.    

• Pat & Olivia Brannigan.

• B Hughes & Sons.         

• Orchard County Medical.       

• Co-op Food, Moy.

• Adrian Knight.     

• 4 Star Fuels.      

• Wee Buns Cooking School, Moy.     

• Caffe Nero, Armagh.

• Conor Curran - Landmark Homes Ltd.

• Bronagh Curran - Fir Tree Developments Ltd.

• The Tea Rooms, Armagh.

• Cup and Cone, Armagh.

• Cycleology, Armagh.

• Eimear McGeary - Beauty by Eimear.

• Rumours, Armagh

• The Mulberry, Armagh.

• Craic’d Pot Coffee House, Armagh.


We would like to say a big thank you to all our sponsors in recognition of their generous 
contributions. The funds raised from their support will impact massively on the 
opportunities and experiences of all the children at school. 


If anyone would like to contribute to any of our fundraisers, offer support in any way or 
is interested in joining the group to suggest further ideas, please contact the PSG 
Chairperson Aine Murray on 07855464430 or the School Office. 


Thank you again for your continued support,

St Peter’s PS Parent Support Group. 





